
 
 

  
  
 

CBE response to Minister of Education announcement 

 
Calgary Board of Education Board of Trustees Chair Joy Bowen-Eyre has released the 
following statement regarding the appointment of the Honourable Gordon Dirks as 
Minister of Education.  
 
“On behalf of the Calgary Board of Education I would like to congratulate the 
Honourable Gordon Dirks on his appointment to Minister of Education. We look 
forward to meeting with Minister Dirks and working together to further student 
success.” 
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